
COMMUNITY AND PUBLIC SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT
Anti-Racism Community Safety Fund Proposal Recommendation

Recommendation of the Committee

That the grant funding allocations outlined in Attachment 1 of the February 7, 2023, Community
Services report CS01550, be approved.

History

● At the February 7, 2023, Community and Public Services Committee, the February 7, 2023,
Community Services report CS01550 was considered.

● The Committee heard from G. Puligandla, ​Canadian Mental Health Association Edmonton
Region; D. Nur, ​African Canadian Civic Engagement Council; and L. Cunningham-Shpeley,
Edmonton Federation of Community Leagues.

Related motion passed at the February 7, 2023, Community and Public Services Committee
meeting

That Administration conduct a participatory budgeting pilot in one or more of existing community
grants program, including but not limited to anti-racism, community safety and wellbeing, and
neighborhoods; using lessons from various jurisdictions (including national and international
examples as well as local examples such as the Karhiio and Nakota Isga community-based
budgeting project).
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